
We’ll have an exciting range of 
bikes to try out around a track, 
including children’s, cargo and 

specialist bikes.

The Brompton Challenge 
Go head to head to get the  
best time to fold and unfold a  

Brompton bike. 

The Innertube challenge  
How fast can you change  

an innertube?
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How to get here
The cycling festival will be held  
in Market Square in Eddington, 
CB3 1SE and we encourage 
travelling by sustainable  
modes wherever possible.

By bike/foot 
Eddington is a 10 minute cycle ride from 
Cambridge City Centre and there will be 
ample cycle parking available for cyclists 
on the day. Cyclists and pedestrians can 
get to Eddington via the Ridgeway, a 
cycle and pedestrian route from Storey’s 
Way and Horsechestnut Avenue, and from 
Huntingdon Road and Madingley Road.

By bus
Eddington is only 20 minutes away from 
the centre of Cambridge by bus. The 
Universal Bus route goes to Eddington 
from Addenbrooke’s, Cambridge station, 
the city centre and West Cambridge. 
www.go-whippet.co.uk/new-route-u/

By car
We have limited parking available on 
site and we discourage driving where 
possible. There are a number of disabled 
parking bays for users displaying a Blue 
Badge. Additional parking is available at 
Madingley Road Park and Ride.

About the Eddington  
Cycling Festival
Eddington, the new community 
being delivered by the University 
of Cambridge, is hosting a FREE 
cycling festival on Saturday 9th 
June from 10am-4pm. 

The cycling festival is a free, fun,  
family-friendly day open to the 
Cambridge community. You can 
put your cycling skills to the test 
on a range of exciting activities, 
alongside a series of workshops 
and demonstrations.

We look forward to seeing you there!
If you want to get in touch, please contact 

travel@nwcambridge.co.uk and visit 

www.nwcambridge.co.uk  for more information.


